
** Lesson plans may deviate from day to day, as they are listed, due to pertinent conversation that may arise and/or 

additional attention that may be afforded to certain subjects.  ** 

 MONDAY-1/29 TUESDAY-1/30 WEDNESDAY-1/31 THURSDAY-2/1 FRIDAY-2/2 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

 

 
 
 
  

 
 

 

 
Essential Questions: 
Which countries were 
part of the Allies? 
Central Powers? 
 
What connections 
bound these 
countries together? 
 
Understand Some of 
the policies passed in 
Wilson’s first term, 
the reasons why WWI 
spread and what the 
USA’s initial position 
was when the war got 
underway: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Discuss 23.1 
Workbook 
Activity 
Worksheet, 
if necessary 

           {#s 1, 2, 4 & 5} 

• Begin 23.2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What does it mean to 
be neutral?  Were we 
really? 
 
What is vengeance? 
 
Understand what 
America’s initial 
position was in the 
war and what caused 
that position to shift: 

• Conclude 
23.2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Which countries were 
part of the Allies? 
Central Powers? 
 
What connections 
bound these 
countries together? 
 
Understand Some of 
the policies passed in 
Wilson’s first term, 
the reasons why WWI 
spread and what the 
USA’s initial position 
was when the war got 
underway: 

• Complete 
analysis of 
“Attack at 
Sea” 
(Lusitania) 
and its 
impact as 
historical 
turning point 
for the US 

• Summarizing 
and Quiz 
worksheets 

 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
Essential Questions: 
What does it mean 
to be neutral?  
Were we really? 
 
What is vengeance? 
 
Understand what 
America’s initial 
position was in the 
war and what 
caused that position 
to shift: 

• Analysis of 
“Attack at 
Sea” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How can musicians 
help the war effort? 
 
What were some of 
the reasons why 
America eventually 
went to war? 
 
Understand 
America’s reasons for 
entering the war, 
what life was like on 
the American home 
front and what our 
initial strategies 
were: 

• Discuss 
music and 
its patriotic 
influence 

• Begin 
analysis of 
23.3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 

  
23.2 Activity 
Worksheet 

 
23.2 

Workbook Activity 
Worksheet 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

     

 
 
 
 
Essential Questions: 
What are some of the 
first rules you will 
create when you 
move out? 
 
Who will be the first 
person to run our 
country and why 
him? 
 
Understand the 
problems Americans 
had with land 
ownership, trade and 
Spain: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Begin 
analysis of 
Ch. 7 
material 

• Ch. 7 
Vocabulary 
(#s 1 – 17) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
Essential Questions: 
How did Spain’s 
control of the 
Mississippi affect the 
American people? 
 
Why was the national 
government so weak? 
 
Understand why the 
government was 
weak and ineffective 
under the Articles of 
Confederation: 

• Conclude Ch. 
7 reading 
and analysis 

• Begin 7.1 
Activity and 
Section 1 
Review ?s 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
Essential Questions: 
What are ways we 
could make changes 
within our 
government? 
 
Where is Annapolis 
located? 
 
Understand why the 
country was weak 
under the Articles and 
the importance of 
Shays’ Rebellion: 

• 7.1 
Alternative 
Activity 

• Begin 
reading of 
7.2 material 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What caused Shays’ 
Rebellion? 
 
How did the 
rebellion help those 
who argued for a 
stronger central 
government? 
 
Understand the 
importance of 
Shays’ Rebellion 
and the events that 
led to the 
Constitutional 
Convention: 

• Continue 
7.2 reading 
and 
analysis 

• Begin 7.2 
Activity 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Why did the 
delegates want the 
sessions held in 
secrecy? 
 
Why was George 
Washington selected 
to lead the 
convention? 
 
Understand the 
events that led to the 
Constitutional 
Convention and 
examining 
differences between 
the New Jersey and 
Virginia Plans: 

• Begin 
analysis of 
7.3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

  

 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
Essential Questions: 
Who is Cora Munro? 
 
Why does Magwa 
betray the British? 
 
Understand how 
tensions boiled over 
between the French 
and the British and 
their respective 
native allies: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Continue 
analysis of 
the film “The 
Last of the 
Mohicans” 

• Complete 
accompanyin
g questions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
Why are the “three” 
taken prisoner? 
 
What is Munro’s 
response to hearing 
of the Ottawa war 
party moving through 
the frontier? 
 
Understand how 
tensions boiled over 
between the French 
and the British and 
their respective 
native allies: 

• Continue 
analysis of 
the film “The 
Last of the 
Mohicans” 

• Complete 
accompanyin
g questions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What was Hawkeye’s 
act of mercy in 
regards to Duncan? 
 
Who is the last of the 
Mohicans? 
 
Understand how 
tensions boiled over 
between the French 
and the British and 
their respective 
native allies: 

• Conclude 
analysis of 
the film “The 
Last of the 
Mohicans” 

• Complete 
accompanyin
g questions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What is civil 
disobedience? 
 
Was the Boston Tea 
Party an act of 
Patriotism or 
Vandalism? 
 
Understand how 
the dispute over tea 
led to further 
tension between 
the colonists and 
Great Britain 
leading to the 
eventual outbreak 
of war: 

• Analysis of 
Last of the 
Mohicans 

• Begin 
discussion 
of 
Mercantilis
t policies 
to… 

 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were the 
Intolerable Acts? 
 
How did the physical 
geography of Boston 
lead it to suffer so 
much as a result of 
the Intolerable Acts? 
 
Understand how the 
dispute over tea led 
to further tension 
between the 
colonists and Great 
Britain leading to the 
eventual outbreak of 
war: 

• Continue 
discussion of 
early 
Revolutionar
y War Era 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

     

  
 

pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 3.3.1: 
The Boston Tea 

Party 
 

3.3 IRN Voc 
& 

IRN #1 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

     

 
Essential Questions: 
Why were many 
people upset by 
President Hoover’s 
decision to use 
military force to stop 
veterans from 
protesting for their 
WWI bonuses? 
 
Why did President 
Hoover initially not 
use the resources of 
the U.S. gov’t. to 
improve the 
economic situation in 
the country? 
 
Understand and 
evaluate Hoover’s 
response to the 
Depression: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Discuss 13.5 
GR Activity 

• Conclude, if 
necessary, 
Hoover’s 
response to 
the growing 
crisis 

• 13.5 Quiz? 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
 
Essential Questions: 
What can be done to 
deal with local 
homeless 
populations? 
 
How did personal 
tragedy help FDR get 
elected? 
 
Understand and 
evaluate Hoover’s 
response to the 
Bonus March and why 
FDR won the 1932 
election: 

• IRN #5 

• Complete 
Bonus Army 
News Article 

• Analyze 
solutions to 
how we 
rectify 
homeless 
situation 

• Introduce 
FDR and 
New Deal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 

What were the Three 
Rs to be addressed in 
FDR's first Hundred 
Days? 
 
Why was FDR elected 
so easily in 1932? 
 

Understand the 

impact of the New a 

Deal, including the 

Hundred Days, jobless 

relief, labor reforms, 

Social Security and 

other programs: 

• Discuss 

FDR’s 

perceived 

limitations 

• Begin 

analysis of 

Relief and 

Recovery 

measures of 

New Deal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 

What were the 
Three Rs to be 
addressed in FDR's 
first Hundred Days? 
 
What problems 
arise from 
politicians making 
so many promises 
of what they will 
accomplish? 
 

Understand the 

impact of the New a 

Deal, including the 

Hundred Days, 

jobless relief, labor 

reforms, Social 

Security and other 

programs: 

• Continue 

analysis of 

Relief and 

Recovery 

measures 

of New 

Deal 

 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 

What are policies 
that could be 
enacted to help the 
homeless? 
 
What do you believe 
FDR's best 
idea/agency to be? 
 

Understand the 

impact of the New a 

Deal, including the 

Hundred Days, 

jobless relief, labor 

reforms, Social 

Security and other 

programs: 

• Continue 

Laws for 

Recovery 

thru TVA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 13.6.1 
Roosevelt’s Path to 

the Presidency 
 
 

 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 13.6.2: 
Seeking Relief and 

Recovery 
 

IRN #6 
 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 13.6.3: 
Reforming the 

Economy 
 

IRN #7 
 

  
pearsonrealize.com 

 
Text 13.6.4: 
Supporting 

Workers and the 
Elderly 

 
IRN #8 

 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 13.6.5: 
Critics Attack the 

New Deal 
 

IRN #9 
 



 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 


